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The purpose of this notification is to provide advance notice of fee changes that will occur in 2023. The 

Wyoming Insurance Department wants to ensure that education providers are given as much notice as 

possible of the fee changes. 

On January 1, 2023, as identified in HB0062 and signed by the Governor on March 9, 2022, the Wyoming 

Insurance Department (“Department”) will charge state fees as identified below. 

 

Education Service State Fee 

Continuing Education Provider Application $100.00 

Continuing Education Course Application $50.00 

Continuing Education Provider Renewal $100.00 

Continuing Education Course Renewal $50.00 

 

The Department in partnership with Vertafore will be conducting a 60-minute provider webinar on Tuesday, 

September 13 starting at 1:30 PM ET where we will review the changes coming in 2023 and demonstrate the 

education services available for Wyoming. The invitation and registration information for the webinar will be 

emailed on August 15, 2022. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Department licensing section at insurancelicensing@wyo.gov. 

 


